Troop 714 Adult Leader Meeting Minutes

01/14/14

10.
11.

12.

13.
14.

15.

NEED: merit badge counselors for merit badge clinic on March 1 from 8:30-1:00 at
MVUMLC. Please sign up at the Troop meeting.

Scouting for food will kick off at the February PLC and ends the last meeting in March. A
pizza party will be awarded to the 1st patrol that has each patrol member bring in 50 items
each.

The district banquet is Jan 31st. Tickets can be purchased online. No tickets at the door. If
you are going please let Mr. Moultrie know.

Scout Sabbath is Friday, February 7th at temple KolEmeth. Everyone is encouraged to
attend.

Scout Sunday is Sunday, February 9th at 11:00 at MVUMC. We need to attend the 11:00
service. If any scouts are interested in helping at an earlier service (in addition) let me Mr.
Moultrie know. Everyone is encouraged to attend.

Service hours for Bethlehem walk will be turned in as a group. No need to turn them in
individually.

Flour Wars reschedule will be brought up at PLC. Decision will be made whether or not to
reschedule. No date right now.

Bowling reschedule will be brought up at PLC. Decision will be made whether or not to
reschedule.

Shooting sports day on Feb 8th will be a merit badge as well as a time to just shoot.

Lisa Distanza is now responsible for guiding the Troop Guides.

NEED. The troop needs an adult who is willing to volunteer to guide the new scout
parents. Kenny Murray and Tylee Rogers are moving out of this role.

NEED. The troop needs an adult who is willing to volunteer to head up the Troop's
recruiting. This is Jeff Bilkert last year is this role.

Mike Beatty has taken over from Pamela Roberts as Den Chief trainer.

ILST training is on February 1st. It is available for anyone who is 1st class or higher. Itis a
requirement to get leadership credit for a troop position. It is not a requirement for Den
Chief. However, if you want to be patrol leader or a troop officer, it is good to have this
training.

IMPORTANT. Next week is PLC and Court of Honor is the last Monday of the January. This
is a change to our normal monthly schedule.

That is all



